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From: Wong, Greg (DPH)
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 1:31 PM
Subject: FW: For Signature HPTN 113 PO24002400 SFDPH City and County SF - Modification #1

Please find below the email from the grantor. Initially, we had reached out to the grantor for an award letter from 
the National Institutes of Health to their organization but we were advised that they do not forward prime award 
information with external parties. They have forwarded an email below that confirms the award number 
5UM1AI068619-19 which shows them as the recipient of the award from NIH, please find below. Please let me 
know if more information is needed. I apologize for the inconvenience. 

https://reporter.nih.gov/search/8tKqXvcg7E2Dlhwqsyq1hA/project-details/10991009 

Sincerely, 

Greg 
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From: Dominika Cadotte <DCadotte@fhi360.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 1:20 PM 
To: Wong, Greg (DPH) <greg.wong@sfdph.org> 
Subject: RE: For Signature HPTN 113 PO24002400 SFDPH City and County SF - Modification #1 
 
Hi Greg, 
I forgot to mention earlier, but you may be able to find some information on the public website. If you search using 
Award #5UM1AI068619-19, you should be able to confirm that FHI 360 is listed as a recipient of the award. 
 
We all work flexibly and across time zones. I am sending this message at a time that works well for me; please reply at a time that works well for you.  

 
Dominika Cadotte 
Contracts and Grants Officer 

 

1825 ConnecƟcut Ave NW 
Washington, DC, 20009 
dcadoƩe@Ĭi360.org    
P 1.202.884.8199 
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From: Dominika Cadotte <DCadotte@fhi360.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 1:02 PM 
To: Wong, Greg (DPH) <greg.wong@sfdph.org>; Sarah Azimi <SAzimi@fhi360.org>; Gloria Pherribo 
<GPherribo@fhi360.org> 
Cc: Beth Farrell <EFarrell@fhi360.org>; Chiong, Christina (DPH) <Christina.Chiong@sfdph.org> 
Subject: RE: For Signature HPTN 113 PO24002400 SFDPH City and County SF - Modification #1 
 
Dear Greg, 
 
Thank you for your email and for raising this question. 
 
Please note that FHI 360 does not share award documentation established between our organization and the 
funder with external parties. We appreciate your understanding on this matter. 
 
That said, we do have a direct agreement in place with SFDPH. This agreement defines SFDPH and FHI 360 
relationship and obligations. If there are any concerns or questions related to that agreement, please don’t 
hesitate to raise them, we would be happy to address them. 
 
Best regards, 
 
We all work flexibly and across time zones. I am sending this message at a time that works well for me; please reply at a time that works well for you.  

 
Dominika Cadotte 
Contracts and Grants Officer 

 

1825 ConnecƟcut Ave NW 
Washington, DC, 20009 
dcadoƩe@Ĭi360.org    
P 1.202.884.8199 
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